A NEW OPTION HAS BEEN CREATED
Prior to Covid 19, the support group Creating Options met in the comfort of the New Mexico Commission for the Blind.  The pandemic resulted in the cancelation of most of the 2020  group meetings.  As a result of these difficult times, Creating Options will now join the numerous groups that have switched to a virtual meeting solution.
With the desire to maintain some continuity, the group will continue to meet on the third Wednesday of each month from 10:00 to 12 noon.  The first 2021 group will take place on Wednesday, February 17, at 10:00 a.m.  An announcement with the meeting details will be circulated early next month.  We look forward to working with you in February.
Nancy and Don Burns, facilitators
      
